
Newsletter 
22nd October 2019 

Dear all PROHIBIT-ICH collaborators,  

We would like to update you on the recruitment progress of PROHIBIT-ICH.   

RECRUITMENT PROGRESS SAVE THE DATE  

We would like to thank you again for your continued help and support! 
 

 Abi Chandrakumar      David Werring      Peter Rothwell      Iain McGurgan      Michelle Wilson 

         Study Co-ordinator           Chief Investigator     Co-Chief Investigator     Research Fellow          BP co-ordinator 

 Total recruitment: 17 participants 

 Recruitment target: 112 participants 

SITE RECRUITMENT 

REMINDERS & TOP TIPS 

Well done to the following teams who 

have all recruited their second PROHIBIT

-ICH participants: 

 Con Tibajia and team from Kings! 

 Rita Ghatala and team from St 

Georges! 

 Maria Edwards and team from Shef-

field! 

 This year’s Stroke Forum is taking 

place in Telford from 3rd to 5th Decem-

ber 2019. 

 The PROHIBIT-ICH team are holding an 

investigator’s meeting at this year’s 

UK Stroke Forum  

 We are inviting you all to attend this 

meeting, which will be held on Thurs-

day 5th December at 10am in the 

Atcham Suite.  

 Please email Shahena or Abi confirm-

ing attendance. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 We will be holding monthly teleconferences to give you a updates on trial progress 

and pass on any important information. This is also an opportunity for you to dis-

cuss any queries you have. Further information will be provided in an email. 

 There is not a time limit for recruitment — you can recruit a participant at any time 

after an ICH, for example in follow-up clinics 

 The Oxford Blood Pressure Monitoring Team have some top tips regarding the blood 

pressure machines. Please find an advice sheet enclosed. 

 A substantial amendment has been submitted to help us improve recruitment rates. 

Details of this amendment will be provided in a later email.  


